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The Mission continues… 
Ever since we (Brent & Gaby) met & married in Sweden in 1997, 
our heart and mission has been to “Seek first His kingdom”! Our 
endeavor since then has always been to follow His plan for our 
lives & to be where He wants us to be. So that is what we have 
been doing pretty much since the day we said “I do”! :))

 Little did we know what a journey 
we were about to embark on and 
how this journey would take us to 
many different places… Sweden, 
Germany, USA, back to Germany…  
Along the way we had many 
valuable experiences as we were 
serving Him. Last year the journey 
has taken us back to the States 
(Vida, MT).

From Germany to the USA - from Vida to Terry
This was quite the change & an adjustment needless to say 
(especially for Gaby and the kids). ;)

But we knew that it was the right thing and are very grateful how 
things turned out and how He always leads us to the right place at 
the right time. He is our Shepherd and He knows what we need.  
So this past year we followed peace and moved to Montana for a 
Sabbatical & to get direction for the future.

We lived close to Brent’s family (about 15 miles) & the kids went 
to a small Country School (with about 15 kids), which was perfect 
for them for starters. They did great switching from the German 
school system (all in Germany, of course) to the American one. 
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From Vida to Terry 

In tellus nam, eros amet 
hasellus facilisis. Vehicula sed, 
class dignissim ullamcorper 
eros, mauris consequat ut 
lacinia. Aliquam amet est, 
quam leo maecenas mauris 
turpis leo pharetra, vulputate 
lacus. Ad ornare donec, 
fringilla feugiat augue. 

From Terry to… 

IMPACT NEWS 
Ministry update | Family News | the Mission



Impact Ministries November 2014

We are very grateful! But the journey is far from over. This was 
but another step along the way :)

Just recently God opened up another 
ministry door for us that  we are really 
excited about. It is just a bit too early to get 
into details yet (we will let you know once 
things are more settled). 

So, as we are patiently waiting for His 
timing, we had peace about moving to Terry, 
MT for the winter… Brent took a job in 
Glendive, MT (trucking, which He enjoys) for 
a while and to get geared up for what is ahead.  We love it here 
and are excited about what God has for us / the things ahead.

Last but not least, we want to make sure to let 
you know HOW MUCH WE APPRECIATED 
each & every one of you that have stood with us, 
loved & prayed for us and have been such a 
support to us. THANK YOU - THANK YOU - 
THANK YOU for you love, support and 
faithfulness !!! You will probably never know 
how much it has meant to us. May God richly 
bless you!

We realize that our ministry has “shifted” a bit… 
and dont want anyone to feel “obligated” to 
keep supporting us. However, just to let you 
know…. Brent took this job to The ministry we 
are looking at will not be a paid position and we 
will continue to be on support & if you have it 
in your heart to keep supporting us, we would 
be thrilled. Either way, we are very thankful for 

EVERYTHING you have done for us.  We will keep you posted 
on what is going on with us.And thanks again! We love you all!

The Harris Family :) 
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